
 
9/26/17 
Picture Day 
 
 
 
9/26/17 
Fun Run 
Kick Off 
 
 
 
9/28/17 
9am 
Character 
Counts:  
Fairness 
 
 
10/10/17 
5-7PM 
1st-2nd: 
5-6pm 
3rd-5th: 
6-7pm 
 

FROM THE DESK OF THE PRINCIPAL… 

Dear R. B. Hunt Family, 

 

We are so glad to be in school and in a routine! The children seem so happy to be back also 

and see their friends and teachers. I certainly hope that your family and home weathered 

the storm well. Please remember that you can contact Mrs. McElhone at 547-7962, if your 

family may in need of assistance. Also, keep in mind during this time of transition all 

students will be given free breakfast/lunch through October 20th to help assist families.  

At the Tuesday school board, meeting R. B. Hunt was awarded the Golden School Award 

for our Volunteer participation and preparation.  I would like to give a heartfelt thanks to 

our volunteer coordinator, Allison DuBrow for helping us receive this honor. We also 

received the Five Star School award for positive community relationships with Business 

partnerships, Family Involvement, Volunteerism, Student Community Service, and School 

Advisory Councils. We could not have received this award without the behind the scenes 

work of Doris Flaherty, who pulled all of our documentation together for this honor. Thank 

you for helping our school shine!  

School pictures will be next Tuesday, September 26th. If for some reason you have not 

received a picture packet, please contact the front office at 547-7960 and we will send 

another home on Monday. 

Thank you to all of you who have supported our book fairs over the years. We have been 

able to replace four of our LCD projectors by purchasing them with Scholastic Dollars 

earned from the fairs. Thank you to Kara Tozer chairing and for organizing our book fairs!  
Enjoy the sunshine! 

 

Amanda S. Garman 
Principal 

HUNT’S 

CATCH– UP 

 

 

22nd, 2017 

Students of the Week 
FIRST GRADE: Jack Murphy, Jaxon Connor, Ella Lewis, Kingston Prude,  

Hallie Johnson, Fletcher Bonner, Finley Brown 

SECOND GRADE: Opal Ferreira, Caleb Crosby, Lucas Brown, Cayla Mason, 

Marleina Fontaine, Brennan Schaefer, Gracie Johnston, Zachary Vaccaro, Seth 

Watson, Bailey Ellenburg, Harper Vogan, Colby Frink 

THIRD GRADE: Jordan Cunningham, Emilia Gassert, Nolan Embrey, Cruz 

Switzer, Noah Mamas, Pablo Cruz 

FOURTH GRADE: Olivia Metych, Lily Crevasse, Alex Altman, Max Grimes, 

Brooke Addison , Hailey Ransdell, Ethan Watson, Gabriella Lopez, Isaak  

Stephenson 

FIFTH GRADE: Noelle Albright, Brent Bell, Reece Peterson, Reed  

Helhoski, Chelsea Richardson, Marco Barrera, Ella Lomaglio, Jim Zheng,  

Lauren Hunt 

Rental Night  
for 

String Instruments 
(Violin and Cello) 

will be Tuesday 
 September 26th,  

5-6pm 
in the music room. 

Please see  
Mrs. Morin for  

details. 



125 Magnolia Dr., St. Augustine, FL 32080 Phone:  547-7960   Fax:  547-7955 

 

 R .  B .  H U N T  E L E M E N T A R Y  

Lighthouse Café: September 25th-September 29th.   
Breakfast is served daily 8:00 until 8:25.   

Milk is offered with every meal. 
 
Monday– Chicken Quesadilla Max, Max Cheese Sticks & Choice of  
Marinara Dipping Sauce, Chicken Nuggets & Choice of WG Garlic Toast 
 
Tuesday– Cheese or Pepperoni Calzonettes, Home-style Chicken  
Sandwich, Mini Corn Dogs 
 
Wednesday– Chicken Nuggets & Choice of WG Roll, Cheese or Pepperoni Piz-
za 
 
Thursday– Pasta & Meatball Marinara and Choice of WG Garlic Toast, Hot 
Dog, Chicken Nuggets & Choice of WG Garlic Toast 
 
Friday– BBQ Chicken & Choice of WG Garlic Toast, Cheeseburger, Mini 
Corn Dogs 

 .  

 

 

PTAO News  
Boosterthon Fun Run: 

  
Parents! This year’s main fundraiser is the Fun 
Run! It’s a 9-day program that kicks off with a 
Pep Rally on September 26. Families will then 
gather pledges for every lap your student runs 
(30-35 laps), and we’ll run on October 5.  
  
Students will also experience an amazing charac-
ter theme, CASTLE QUEST! an Eng-
lish castle theme all about being 
brave and living with character. On 
their quest to regain Bravemore 
Castle,  
students will learn the “SIX VIRTUES 
of a TRUE HERO” from a cast of 
colorful characters. 
  
Donations will go toward new playground equip-
ment and technology.  So please help our school 
by reaching out to sponsors. Also, all families are 
invited to come out and cheer on your student 
at the Fun Run! Thank you for your support! 
 

On Line Spirit Wear Ordering 
 
For the first time ever, the PTAO is offering new 
and fresh spirit wear designs and products!  For 
the next 14 days, the ordering website will be 
open to make purchases for your student and 
the whole family.  Show your school spirit by 
checking out the online store and ordering some 
fun new items!  If you have any questions, 
please contact the PTAO 
at rbhuntvolunteers@gmail.com.   

https://rbhunt17.itemorder.com/sale 
 

Business Partner News 
 
We would like to thank Richard Johnson, a Board 
Certified Surgeon and Fellow of The American 
College of Foot & Ankle Surgeons, for being a 
Principal Donor to the R.B. Hunt Business Part-
ner Program.  Coastal Foot and Ankle is raising 
the standard of podiatric care in northeast Flori-
da.  Their doctors and staff are dedicated to the 
diagnosis and treatment of issues related to the 
lower extremity.  Your feet will thank you! 
 

Paint a Tile News 
 
We had a great turn out on Wednesday.  There 
are still spots available for the session this 
Wednesday, September 27th, after school.  Email 
Jo Ellen Parkey to sign up;  
joellen@theparkeys.com 
 

Have a great weekend! 
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